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We are pleased to see that the local plan is legally compliant, sound
and applies with duty to cooperate.

We need to maintain the greenbelt around Lawnswood and Kingswinford,
there has already been development around the area and many properties
built as in fill around Lawnswood Road and surrounding lanes. Further
development would be more sustainable on Brown field sites, not only to
avoid problems with facilities and roads around small villages but also

to maintain areas for wildlife and natural woodlands.

Infrastructure and public transport links should be a main factor in any
growth, we have only lived in this area for a short time and have
already experienced problems on the local road network during business
periods, floods to gardens due to the failure of local drainage and
already busy schools and health facilities.

Kind Regards

Ray Siviter
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